
State of Florida 
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TO: 

FROM: 

RE : 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK 80ULEVAR9v 

= TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 
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December 11 , 2015 

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission C 

Sonica C. Bruce, Economic Analyst, Division of Economic 
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Docket No. 130265-WU - Application for staff-assisted rate case in Charlotte 
County by Little Gasparilla Water Utility, Inc. 

The attached correspondence is a request for an extension of time to complete Phase n. Please 
incorporate this document into the docket file. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED DEC 11, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 07853-15
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



Sonica Bruce 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Jack &Diane <lwjd777@yahoo.com> 
Tuesday, December 08, 2015 1:57 PM 
Sonica Bruce 

Subject: Extension 

Hi Sonica, 
This is to confirm Little Gasparilla Water Utility, will be needing a six month extension to complete building replacement thus delaying phase II 

rate implementation. 
Thank You for your help in this matter! 
Have a Blessed Holiday! 
Jack 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Jack Boyer <lwid777@yahoo.com> 
Date: November 13, 2015 8:49:20 AM EST 
To: Martha Golden <mgolden@psc.state.fl.us>, Sonica Bruce <sbruce@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: "MartinS. Friedman" <mfriedman@ffllegal.com>, Audrey Rice <mudturtlevusa@comcast.net> 
Subject: Delay 
Reply-To: Jack Boyer <lwjd777@yahoo.com> 

Hi Lady's Hope all is well! 
LGWU is not going to meet our project time table of December 2015, for the projected phase 2 completion. 
There are a variety of things still needing to fall into order? 
Permitting has gone through some costly time delays. First a zoning issue but this just got resolved. Construction 

permitting has also had some costly delays but I believe our engineer is in the final stages. We should have a permit 
shortly. 

Financing became a possible problem when Charlotte County Commissioners were Considering changing the (MWC) 
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Mandatory Water Connection. Charlotte County Commissioners did not repeal MWC! They are keeping MWC but have 
granted a 5 year grace period, thus allowing the lender to work with LGWU. Funding will be ready in 45 days. 

We did proceed successfully, with an Eminent Domain, in order to install service lines to some customers requesting 

service. This has gone very well! 

We are ready to start installing remote read meters but this financing is tied together with the building construction. 

We have implemented the SEP accounts in 2014. 

Please let me your decision in this delay and we will do our best to be complete in the first quarter 
Have a Blessed Holiday! 
Jack @ 941-626-8294 
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